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If your Senior football team plays in the Super Bowl, we would still like to have your Association represented on Super Seniors.

There is no extra cost to parent’s; only the obligation of transportation to/from practices and the game.

If you have any further questions regarding the Super Senior Cheerleading squads, please e-mail your contact below.  We look forward to working with this great group of cheerleaders.

NORTH- 
Maris Merlino

(804) 432-8388

 marismerlino@gmail.com
              Sarah Ripp

(804) 398-0595 

sripp@vcu.edu
SOUTH-  
Liz Swertfeger

(804) 901-5721

lizswertfeger@gmail.com
Tiffany Saunders

(804) 896-4626

cvcheering@aol.com
Rose McReynolds

(804) 937-4010

Moekenna3@gmail.com 
2015 SUPER SENIOR CHEERLEADING SQUADS


Directors:


We are happy to announce CCL will be sponsoring North and South Super Senior Cheerleading squads.  The Super Senior football game is played immediately following the Super Bowl game on Saturday, December 5, 2015, at the Old Clover Hill High School.   It is comprised of the most talented Association players in the county.  Again this year, we will have our most talented Cheerleaders representing CCL cheering for their respective North and South teams.


What qualifies a cheerleader for this honor?


A cheerleader must be a Senior cheerleader AGING out of CCL.  The cheerleader must embody all the qualities that make a cheerleader an elite athlete.  Some of these qualities are good sportsmanship, team player, positive and helpful attitude, always in attendance, athleticism, and the list goes on.  These girls should be a representation of what your Association has accomplished.  Simply stated – it is the highest honor awarded to a cheerleader at this level!


What we need from you:


Each Association is to choose their top two qualifying cheerleaders and have them contact the appropriate coach listed below by Sunday, November 15, 2015.  


Please notify the girls chosen letting them know what an honor it is to be chosen.  At that time, you will hand a Super Senior information form and participation agreement to their parent’s.  The participation agreement is to be turned in at the first Super Senior practice.  


If a cheerleader is chosen and unable to attend, the association may choose another representative in her place but no more than two cheerleaders per Association will be allowed.  


If you do don’t have any girls aging out, please feel free to send your Senior Kristie Oliver Award winner.





Other Information:


Practices will be held:


NORTH:  at Midlothian Middle School Auxiliary Gym Only on Tuesday’s & Thursday’s, November 10 – 19, from 6:00 – 9:00 p.m.   


SOUTH: at Thomas Dale 9th Grade Campus Gym Only on Tuesday’s & Thursday’s, November 10 – 19, from 6:00 – 9:00 p.m.  








